
20th May 2019  

 

Dear Parents 

 

September 2019 Admission to Northmead Junior School 

 

It is our pleasure to write to you with details of the induction process for your child and yourselves 

in order to achieve a smooth transition from Infant to Junior school. The main events are as 

follows: 

 

1. Pupil visits to Northmead  

Pupils will visit on Wednesday 3rd July, 1:30 – 2:45pm, to familiarise themselves with the school, 

sing a song or two and have their questions answered. Then on Monday 8th July, 9:15 – 11:30am, 

they will meet their new teachers and work in their new classrooms. Stoughton Infant pupils will 

be brought and taken back at the end of the visits. Children from other schools will need to be 

brought to Northmead by parents and collected at the end of the visits. 

 

2. Admission Forms 
Please complete, the enclosed admission form and return to Northmead School office by 14th 

June. 

 

3. School Uniform 

Please find enclosed a leaflet from School Trends who supply our school uniform. Uniform can be 

purchased online at www.schooltrends.co.uk 

 

3. Parent Induction Evening – Tuesday 16th July at 6:30p.m. 

This is an essential evening for all parents including those with children already attending 

Northmead. It is your chance to hear more about Northmead, what is expected from yourselves, 

and meet your child’s teacher. Please make sure that your child is represented at this meeting even 

if you already know the school well. 

 

4. September Visit  
On Wednesday 4th September, at 2:30pm, we would like to invite parents and children to meet at 

Northmead for a coffee and chat. This is an opportunity for children to meet their teacher again, to 

show parents their classroom and to ask any final questions before starting at Northmead. This get 

together will also provide an opportunity for parents to get to know each other. 

 

We would also like to point out to you an event you might like to attend with your child. This will 

be a good introduction to life at Northmead. 

 Exhibition Evening on Monday 22nd July at 6:30 – 8:30p.m. 

 

We hope this letter gives you all the information you need but please do visit our excellent 

website www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

 

We hope your child has a successful and happy introduction to Northmead. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Brown 

Head Teacher 


